
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Happy 50th Birthday to Pastor Fred Tumwebaze!  A reflection…
My 50th birthday, April 27th 2021.

My heart is filled with happiness for the Lord’s grace has been with me since I was born on April 27th 1971.  I 
remember my mother telling me how the Lord saved my life as a baby of one year, when I was injured in a 
motorcycle accident.  Someone gave her a lift and lost control of the motorcycle.  I suffered only a cut to my 
forehead and I still have the dent there even to this day. Thanks be to God for He had a plan on earth for my 
life.  I received another healing from Him during my teen years when I developed holes in my lungs.  I have 
many more things to share like being bit by a poisonous snake but I will keep this short.  He wanted me alive 
and here I am today.

In 1990, I gave my life to Christ as my Lord and Savior and, in 1995, I was ordained as a local church pastor.  
I pastored that church for 3 years. He then led me to start a church in my little home town of Buwenge in 
1998. Since then, the Lord has used me to start more than 15 churches.

In 2002, the Lord put a burden on my heart for our local AIDs orphans that were without help and unable to 
attend school. He led me to start Omega School under a mango tree with 54 students and begin Rescue 
African Children or REACH which is the children’s voice.

In 2004, having only one contact in Bishop, California, I was blessed with a trip to the USA.  The Lord granted that it would be very successful. Over 
200 children were sponsored.  And today, April 27th, thousands of children’s lives have been changed and have received a better future.   All of you 
have been used and are being used to bring hope to the hopeless. Together we can restore a smile to the face of a child. 

On my 50th birthday, I am so glad to reflect on the many things the Lord has accomplished through us all.  May the Lord continue to bless you and 
give long life to each of us as we serve Him together as the family of REACH.

Fred Tumwebaze

May 

2021

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by May 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

                 Time line for Covid19 and Omega School
• March, 2020 - Complete Lockdown begins - Omega School Closed.
• Delivery of food to children’s families at home shortly follows.
• October 2020 - Final year candidates are allowed to return to school for Term II and Term III.
• January 2021 - Primary 6 is allowed to return to Omega School for Term II and Term III.
• June 2021 - Proposed return for Primary 4 & 5 for Term II and then Term III to begin.  
• July 2021 - Proposed return for Primary 1, 2, & 3 for Term II and then Term III to begin.  
The Lockdowns have been particularly hard for the Ugandans.  The population is just over 46 million with, according to most sources, 
under 400 deaths from Covid19.  Africa is, for many reasons, one of the continents with the lowest death rate.  Please join us in prayer 
for the Ugandans during this challenging time and for their leaders to have wisdom from God in their Covid strategy.   
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